Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Sent: Thursday, August 10, 2017 12:24 PM

To: 'gary@cci-envr.com’

Cc: delongisi@yahoo.com

Subject: RE: Delong Petroleum - Off-Site Access (RO3140)

Delong and Gary,
Interesting twist. I'd not thought of that.

Regardless, I've extended the due date for the deliverable until October 31, 2017 per your request. Should
you need to document the extension, you can use this email. I've updated Geotracker already.

Mark Detterman

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG
Alameda County Department of Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510.567.6876

Fax: 510.337.9335

Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org

PDF Copies of case files can be downloaded at:
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: gary@cci-envr.com [mailto:gary@cci-envr.com]

Sent: Thursday, August 10, 2017 10:48 AM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health <Mark.Detterman@acgov.org>
Cc: delongisi@yahoo.com

Subject: RE: Delong Petroleum - Off-Site Access

Mark:

It looks like I’'m going to have to request another extension of the report due date for Delong Petroleum. Gregg
Drilling is booked up until October 6. | was going to do the hand auger my-self but since the Dept. of Public
Works requires a permit with C-57 license for both the hand auger boring and the soil vapor borings I’'m going
to have to have the drillers do the work. | need to request an extension to October 31° for submittal of the
report.

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health [mailto:Mark.Detterman@acgov.org]
Sent: Wednesday, August 9, 2017 11:46 AM

To: 'gary@cci-envr.com' <gary@cci-envr.com>

Cc: delongisi@yahoo.com

Subject: RE: Delong Petroleum - Off-Site Access

Gary,
James Yoo at public works is the most knowledgeable, but | believe anything over 3 feet needs a permit
(actually I think for environmental sites it's anything over 18 inches, but check). In order to keep the site
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compliant with USTCF regs requiring submittal of deliverables by an identified date, if you need an extension
please let me know. It would need to be based on investigation based delays.

Mark Detterman

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG
Alameda County Department of Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510.567.6876

Fax: 510.337.9335

Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org

PDF Copies of case files can be downloaded at:
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: gary@cci-envr.com [mailto:gary@cci-envr.com]

Sent: Wednesday, August 09, 2017 11:26 AM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health <Mark.Detterman@acgov.org>
Cc: delongisi@yahoo.com

Subject: Delong Petroleum - Off-Site Access

Hello Mark:

| wanted to let you know | did receive permission from Mr. David Franklin owner of the property at 706 Buena Vista
Avenue to do the hand auger boring. Because of my schedule, | will not be able to do the boring until the first or second
week of September.

| know | need to get a boring permit for that work, does the County require boring permits for the 5 foot vapor
samples?

Thanks and let me know if you have any questions.
Gary Mulkey

Compliance & Closure, Inc.
4115 Blackhawk Plaza Circle
Suite 100

Danville, CA 94506

Cell # (925) 580-2258
gary@cci-envr.com



